
Spring	2017	(2nd	edi/on)	

New	for	2017	
To	celebrate	Canada’s	150th	birthday	the	museum		
is	presen/ng	a	special	exhibit	–	A	Portrait	Gallery	

	–	to	recognize	some	of	Muskoka	Lakes’	personali/es		
of	the	past.		

Plans	are	also	underway	to	expand	the	First	Na=ons	
display,	and	add	more	enhancements	to	our	new		
CoJage	Corner.	Other	interpre/ve	improvements	

	are	being	worked	on	over	the	winter.		

The	Muskoka	Lakes	Museum	Volunteer	Program	
offers	a	wide	range	of	opportuni/es	and	experiences,	
	from	helping	with	a	special	event	to	working	on	a		

behind-the-scenes	project.		
Interested?	For	more	informa/on	e-mail	the	museum	

	info@mlmuseum.com		or	call		(705)765-5367.	
PS	--	YOUNG	Volunteers	–	do	your	community	hours	

	by	helping	the	museum!	

Want	to	make	a	difference		
in	the	community?		Like	to		
meet	new	people	and	do		
something	rewarding	with		

your	/me?		

Volunteer	at	the	museum	this	season	



July	5	–	“Pioneer	Muskoka	–	tales	of	Courage,	Grit	and	
Community”,	local	author	Ray	Love	shares	from	his	

latest	book.	
July	12	–	“The	Teaching	Rock”	film	by	award-winning	

filmmaker	Lloyd	Walton.		
July	19	–	‘Photographing	boats	and	outdoors”,	local	
photographer	Tim	Duvernet	will	discuss	special	issues	
with	photographing	boats,	&	outdoor	photography.	

July	26	—	a	lecturer	from	the	list	below	—	TBA	
August	2	–	‘Lake	Joseph	history”	local	author	Bill	Gray	

will	discuss	his	book.	
August	9	—	a	lecturer	from	the	list	below	—	TBA	

August	16	–	Andrew	Wagner-Chazalon,	on	a	subject	
to	be	decided					

August	23	–	‘An	American	in	Muskoka’	by	filmmaker	
Jerry	Hamlin,	who	will	discuss	and	show	his	film.	
August	30	—	a	lecturer	from	the	list	below	—	TBA	
Sean	George	–	(date	to	be	decided)	–		on	the	

museum’s	collec/on	of	Canadian	glass.	
Andrew	Hind	–	(date	to	be	decided)	–	will	discuss	

Muskoka’s	ghost	towns	
Hap	Wilson	–	(date	to	be	decided)	—	details	to	come.	

Our	2017	lecture	line-up	

Lectures	take	place	every		
Wednesday	evening	at	7	pm		
at	the	Museum,	in	July	and		

August,	unless	noted	otherwise.		
Cost	is	$5	or	$3	for	members.	

Victoria	Day	weekend	OPEN	HOUSE	

We	open	for	the	
	2017	

season	on	Saturday,		
May	20th	with	an		
OPEN	HOUSE.		

Come	it	to	see	what		
is	new	for	2017.		
Kids	ac:vi:es	and	

	prizes!	

Having	Friends	&	Rela=ves	visit?	
Our	many	children's	and	family	ac/vi/es	are		

available	any/me	when	you	and		
your	friends	&	rela/ves	visit	the	museum.	

Historic	Walking	Tours	of	Port	Carling		
&	Port	Sandfield	in	July	&	August.	
Choose	a	tour	about	local	architecture,		

Port	Carling’s	churches,	or	a	‘Walk	into	History’		
Or	choose	your	own	theme.		

Cost	is	$5	per	person,	for	a	minimum	of	5	people.	
Call	the	museum	(705)-765-5367	to	book	your	tour.		


